lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
November 22, 2020
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
9:30AM

Live on our YouTube channel
Go to our website (immanuelcrc.com) and scroll down to the bottom of the homepage and click on the YouTube icon to find it.
Pastor Jake Porter

Christ the King Sunday

Exodus 18-20

Meeting God at Sinai:  God comes down to be united to people.
November Offerings:  General Fund

Short-Term Missions
Benevolent Fund

Legacy Fund

Mel Trotter Ministries

Holland Rescue Mission

10:45AM
Adult Education – Live on our YouTube channel
Go to our website (immanuelcrc.com) and scroll down to the bottom of the homepage and click on the YouTube icon to find it.
No Evening Service
THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY

NOVEMBER 26


7:00PM


Thanksgiving Eve worship – 

Live on our YouTube channel
Go to our website (immanuelcrc.com) and scroll down to the bottom of the homepage and click on the YouTube icon to find it.
NEXT SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 29, 2020
9:30AM

To be determined if in-person or YouTube
Pastor Jake Porter – First Sunday of Advent
The Coming Kingdom of God through Four Images:  Messiah, King of all the World (Psalm 2, 110, 89, 118)
No Evening Service
THANKSGIVING

Thank you to Joe Lems who has, for the past 5 years, been in charge of procuring guest pastors for our Pulpit Supply and has decided to step down from this area.  We greatly appreciate all his time and dedication to this ministry at Immanuel!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Laurie Kooienga (District #8) – stem cell transplant recovery

Virginia Kuipers (District #1) – surgery recovery
Joe Lems (District #6) – severe back pain
Sharon Ondersma (District #4) – M.S.

Evelyn Vander Kooi (District #2) – hospice care

Pete Van Rijs (District #7) – durable cancer remission

Homebound:  Clarence Pohler, Margaret Teune,

   Adaline Lems
Staff:  Judy Schmitt, Business Manager
Missionaries:  Lee & Carolyn Baas,



   Missionary Pastor, WITS Ministry
Young Adults:  Karrington Huberts, Riley Kooienga,



     Trevor Nieuwenhuis

Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army (Hawaii)
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Immanuel Church Family
Due to the recent spike in local Covid cases, the Pastoral Elders have decided to temporarily move our Sunday morning worship service to online.  All other in-person activities are postponed.
We will have virtual services on November 22, as well as the Thanksgiving Eve service.  The elders will re-evaluate at that time.  The evening service for November 22 has been postponed as well.
The services will be live on our YouTube channel.  Go to our website (immanuelcrc.com) and scroll down to the bottom of the homepage and click on the YouTube icon to find it.
If anyone needs their meeting or Bible study moved to zoom in the meantime, please let Pastor Jake or Kris know and they will get it set up for you.  

Please pray for those in our congregation who are quarantined, fighting Covid, or are supporting loved ones who are.  Thank you all so much for your patience and understanding as we get through this together!
Thanksgiving Envelopes
A Thanksgiving envelope was placed in your church mailbox if you’d like to stop in and pick it up.

Seniors Soup & Pie Drive-By – December 1
The Deacons will be doing a “Soup and Pie Drive-By" since we weren’t able to do the annual Fall Dinner this year.
This will take place under the overhang by the FLC south entrance.  Come December 1, from 5-6PM, for your quart of soup and a small pie.  You won’t have to get out of your vehicle as the deacons will hand it to you while you drive up under the overhang!
If you are not able to get out, but would still love some soup and pie, let us know and we will drop it off to you in between 4/4:30PM.  Please contact Chris Van Solkema (669-7295) or Phyllis Wigger (334-6781).
Hand2Hand
For November, Hand2Hand is collecting canned beef stew, canned chicken & small bags of rice.  Donations can be dropped off in the Hand2Hand cart in the FLC foyer near the mailboxes.  Please consider picking up some of these items during your grocery shopping trips this month.  Thank you for your support of Hand2Hand!

Groceries for Todas Las Naciones

Just a reminder that we are collecting groceries for the church that meets downstairs on Sunday afternoons.  You can put your items downstairs on the table or NEXT to the Hand2Hand cart.  Thank you so much!
FINANCIAL UPDATES

As of November 8, 2020
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      
$218,529
Budget Goal

  241,415
Over (Under)

   (22,886)

Budget received – 91%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021

To fulfill our 2020/21 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $12,706 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in four ways:
· Weekly offerings during our worship service
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
November Corners Offering –

Community Foster Family Support
This month’s Corners Offering is going to be used to support foster families in our community.  Becky Velthouse runs both and in-person and an online support group and often comes in contact with families that could use a meal brought to them.  Funds collected this month will be used to purchase freezer meals for families when they receive a new child into their home or are having a difficult time.  

Additionally, our freezer is running low on meals for families in our congregation and our community.   If you are willing and able to make any meals or baked goods please put them in the freezer at any time.  We have a variety of family sizes so we need meals for individuals up to families.  Thank you so much for blessing families in our church family and our community as they go through difficult times. 

REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS

PACE 2020/2021, Unity’s annual fund drive, began this past week.  PACE provides funds that help keep Christian education affordable.  Gifts to PACE provide every Unity student with the opportunity to build a foundation in Christ through a Christ-centered, bible-based, academically-excellent education that prepares them as leaders for Him in this world. And, because $165,000 from PACE is designated for a $275 grant-in-aid per student, ALL STUDENTS benefit! Another $175,000 from PACE is designated for tuition assistance for families who want their children to attend Unity but financially would not be able to, and demonstrate this need based on their financial application. The remaining $65,000 will go toward capital improvements.
To reach our goal of $400,000, we need your help through PACE.  Every year, the number of families who struggle to afford Christian education is growing. The year 2020 has been challenging with the pandemic affecting all areas of our lives. There are families in our community who have been impacted financially because of business shut-downs, loss of jobs, etc. And you can help! Through your gifts and pledges to PACE and the tuition assistance fund, these families will be able keep their students at Unity.

Our fundraising partner, J. Milito & Associates, Inc. are making the calls through the month of November, to over 2,000 members of the Unity community… Soon you’ll receive a call.  So, before you do, please remember to pray for PACE, and then respond generously. Thank You!

Love INC Community Christmas

If you would like to donate gifts for this event, or would like more information, please contact cindyj@loveinthenameofchrist.org. or call 662-3300.
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